

Board of Assessors
John R. Fisher, Chairman
Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk
John O'Connor, Member

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

135 School Street
Phone (508) 660-7315 Fax (508) 660-7228

Walpole, MA 02081

Town Hall

Minutes of Meeting August 22, 2017

The Board of Assessors met on Tuesday, August 22, 2017, 6:30 PM. room #115, at the Town Hall. The following were present, John R. Fisher, Chairman, Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk and Director of Assessing, Dennis Flis

Discussion:

The Board reviewed, discussed, and signed warrants and certificates.

MV Excise Commitment 2017 #59

2017

\$157.50

Board reviewed the memo from the Town Clerk requesting that no meetings be held on election night, September 19, 2017. The Board will not meet that night.

The FY 2018 State Mandated Interim Adjustment of property assessments is on schedule. The analysis of the 2016 Real Estate Sales is continuing.

The Board reviewed and discussed the upcoming Vision Government Solutions User Group Conference scheduled for October 11th & 12th.